
                   

 

 

 

 
 Official Sensitive 

 
7 May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

University Trip 

 

As part of our careers programme here at Hedingham School, we offer students opportunities throughout their 

school life to gain an insight into Higher Education. With this in mind, we have organised a visit to Suffolk 

University for the UCAS Higher Education Exhibition, where over 120 Universities and higher education 

providers will be attending to speak to students about courses they might be interested in.  Your son/daughter 

can also collect prospectuses to look at later at their leisure.   

 

UCAS Higher Education Exhibition – Tuesday 11 June 2024 

 

We plan to leave school at 10:00 and returning by 15:15. Students must bring packed lunch and drinks for the 

day.  

 

The total cost of the trip is £15.00 per student, this covers transport to and from the University of Suffolk.  If 

you have any difficulties in paying for this trip, please contact me for a confidential discussion as we may be able 

to offer support in some circumstances.  Please note, if we do not receive sufficient contributions, we may have 

to make the difficult decision to cancel the trip. 
 

It is important that students do some research into courses and universities that they may be interested in 

before we go so that they can make the most of the day. There are also a series of short lectures on different 

courses and general issues such as funding and Oxbridge applications.   

 

To participate in the trip, please complete the following electronic form by Tuesday 14 May and make payment 

by Friday 31 May. 

 

If you or your son/daughter have any further queries please email or see me in the first instance.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/UNVNs8eKPY 
 

 
Mr D Batch 

Leader of Vocational and Careers 

 


